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Thanks for praying Brentwood Schools Christian Worker Trust 

49 Coxtie Green Road 
Pilgrims Hatch 

Brentwood 
Essex 

CM14 5PS 
Tel:  01277 523522 

Email: office@bscwt.org 
Dear Friends and Supporters, Website: www.bscwt.org 
 
Thank you for your continuing prayers and support for the work of BSCWT in our local 
schools.  Please see below our termly prayer calendar for the summer term.  We highly value 
your prayers for our work with the schools this term. 
 
With many thanks, Fiona, on behalf of all at BSCWT. 
 
 

May 2024 

 

1 Please pray for the staff team and Associate Workers Joan and Nina as they take 
assemblies in primary schools this half term. 

2 Please pray for the lunchtime Bible Club at Larchwood School led by Associate 
Workers Nina, Helen and Joan.  

3 Please pray for Holly and Alison taking 6th Form assemblies at Becket Keys 
School today. 

4 / 5 PRAY FOR SCHOOLS FORTNIGHT 5th-19th MAY 

6 May Day Bank Holiday  

7 Please pray for our Project Administrator, Evie, finalising arrangements for our It’s 
Your Move lessons with primary schools and churches and for Sue, Alison and 
Holly preparing the lessons. 

8 Please pray for the BSCWT Trustees, as they meet this evening, and give thanks 
for their commitment to the Trust. 

9 Please pray for Associate Worker Barbara taking OT Mini lessons in primary 
schools this term, and Alison training to deliver NT Mini. 

10 Please pray for Frances helping with an all-day Prayer Space with Hutton All 
Saints School, as part of the ‘Prayerfully Learning Together’ initiative. 

11/12 PRAY FOR SCHOOLS FORTNIGHT 5th-19th MAY 

13 As exams and SATs begin in schools, we give thanks for our exam stress 
assemblies and workshops taken this year in secondary schools.  Please pray for 
all pupils sitting SATs, GCSE, A-Level and BTEC exams. 

14 Please pray for Frances and Ian taking assemblies at St Martin’s School this 
week. 

15 Please pray for Sue, Helen and Sheila leading the JAFFA eXplore infants and 
juniors lunch clubs at Warley School. 

16 Please pray for Sue, Alison, Holly, Frances and Evie planning and preparing It’s 
Your Move lessons with Year 6 pupils. 

17 Please pray for Ian in his role as Director of Schools Work as he leads the team 
this term. 
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18/19 PRAY FOR SCHOOLS FORTNIGHT ENDS 5th-19th MAY.   

20 Please pray for Sue, Alison, Frances, Holly, Evie and Ian and the team as It’s Your 
Move lessons start in primary schools with Year 6 pupils. 

21 Please pray for Alison supporting pupils at Brentwood County High School and 
Endeavour School.   

22 Please pray for Sue taking assemblies, leading the JAFFA lunchtime club and 
supporting pupils at Warley School.   

23 Please pray for Fiona representing BSCWT at inter-schools ‘BAP’ pastoral leads 
meeting today. 

24 We give thanks for all the opportunities for the work of BSCWT in supporting 
schools and for a restful half term break for all.  End of half term. 

25/26  (Half Term 27 May – 31 May) 
 

June 2024 

 

1 / 2  

3 Please pray for Sue, Alison, Frances, Holly, Ian & Evie and the team as It’s Your 
Move lessons continue in primary schools with Year 6 pupils and give thanks for 
the Scripture Union It’s Your Move books sponsored by local churches. 

4 Please pray for Holly and Fiona providing chaplaincy pupil support to pupils and 
6th Formers at Shenfield School.  Please also pray for the Christian Union at 
Shenfield School, led by Holly and Associate Worker Alex.  

5 Please pray for Ian and Fiona with the preparation and publication of the BSCWT 
Summer Newsletter.  We give thanks for all the Churches and our Church Reps 
who support this work. 

6 Please pray and give thanks for the BSCWT Trustees in their responsibilities for 
the Trust and for our Support Teams working tirelessly behind the scenes enabling 
the Trust to continue serving the schools. 

7 Please give thanks for all the Associate Workers and volunteers of the Trust, for 
their commitment, support and enthusiasm - we are so grateful for their help and 
support. 

8/9  

10 Please pray for Sue, Alison, Frances, Holly, Ian & Evie and the team as It’s Your 
Move IYM lessons continue in primary schools with Year 6 pupils. 

11 Please pray for the lunchtime club at Holly Trees run by Alison and members from 
Brentwood Baptist Church. 

12 Please pray for Associate Workers Helen, Anthea and Angela providing 
Chaplaincy pupil support at Warley School and Grove House School. 

13 Please pray for the staff team and Associate Workers Joan and Nina taking 
primary school assemblies this half term. 

14 Please pray for our Chaplains and give thanks for our one-to-one pupil support 
work in schools. 

15 / 16  
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17 Please pray for Alison providing chaplaincy pupil support at the Anglo European 
School.   

18 As our It’s Your Move lessons end this week, please continue to pray for the team 
taking the lessons and for the It’s Your Move books given out in the lessons and 
sponsored by the local churches.   

19 Please give thanks for the work of BSCWT in schools and the continuing 
relationships between BSCWT, schools and churches. 

20 Please continue to pray for secondary school students sitting exams. 

21 Please pray for Frances as she develops our Prayer Spaces work through the 
Prayerfully Learning Together project with Chelmsford Diocese. 

22/23  

24 Please pray for all secondary schools as they deliver induction days for Year 6 
pupils this week. 

25 Please pray for Frances supporting pupils one-to-one at St Martin’s School and 
for the ‘Wonder Space’ lunchtime club run by Frances and Associate Workers 
Angela and Sheryl. 

26 Please pray for Ian and Alison supporting pupils one-to-one at Brentwood County 
High School. 

27 Please pray for Holly supporting pupils at Mountnessing School. 

28 Please pray and give thanks for our Treasurer, Claire, in all she does supporting 
the work and finances of BSCWT.  We give thanks for all who support BSCWT 
financially and prayerfully.  We are so very grateful to you.   

29/30  
 

July 2024 
 

1 Please give thanks for Evie supporting the administration of our projects. 

2 Please pray for Fiona and the staff team preparing for our ‘LifeSpace’ project at 
Shenfield High School. 

3 Please pray and give thanks for God’s provision and the new and continuing 
opportunities the Trust has had in schools this term. 

4 Please pray for Sue supporting pupils at Endeavour School and Grove House 
School. 

5 Please give thanks for all who pray with us for the work of BSCWT in the schools. 

6/7  

8 Please pray for all those moving to further education, college, university or work 
in September. Please also pray for all school students and staff members who are 
moving to new schools in September. 

9 Please pray for Fiona and her team leading the ‘LifeSpace’ prayer space as part 
of the careers day at Shenfield High School today. 

10 Please pray for the continued energy, health and protection of BSCWT staff and 
Associate Workers and school staff for the last few weeks of term. 

11 Please pray for all the Year 6 pupils soon to leave primary school and start at 
secondary school. 

12 Please pray for all Head Teachers, Teachers and school staff. 
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13 / 14  

15 We praise God for his goodness and faithfulness directing and sustaining the work 
of BSCWT in our local schools once again this year. 

16 BSCWT Annual Celebration evening - please pray and join us as we praise God 
and celebrate the work of BSCWT in the local schools. 

17 Please pray for a positive end to the school term this week and for safety and 
protection for students, teachers, support staff and their families over the summer 
holidays.   

18 Please give thanks for all our Associate Workers and volunteers of the Trust, for 
their commitment, support and enthusiasm.  We are so very grateful for them. 

19 We give thanks for Ian in his role as Director of Schools Work leading our staff 
team and Associate Workers. 

20 / 21  

22 Please pray for all the ‘seeds’ that have been planted through our work with 
schools this year. 

23 Please pray for a blessed, safe and restful summer break for school staff, students 
and for all the BSCWT staff and volunteers. End of term 

 
Pray for Schools Fortnight is 5th-19th May – please encourage your church to pray for our local 
schools, head teachers, staff and pupils, especially those taking exams. 
 
School Summer holidays: Wednesday 24th July – Friday 30th August 2024 
 
Autumn Term starts Monday 2nd September 2024 
(start dates may vary between schools)  
 
Back to School Sunday is 1st or 8th September 2024 – please encourage your church to pray for 
everyone involved with any kind of Christian ministry in our local schools. 
 


